
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent By E-Filing & Courier 
 

January 25, 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
 

Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. 
2013 3rd Generation  

Incentive Rate Mechanism Adjustment Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2012-0164 

Reply Submission 
 

Please find accompanying this letter two (2) copies of RSL’s reply to the submission 
made by Board staff January 23, 2013 in respect to the above-captioned matter.   
 
We have enclosed a CD containing this electronic media.  A PDF version of these 
responses will, coincidently with this written submission, be filed on the Board’s RESS 
Filing System. 
 
  
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John Walsh, President/CEO 
Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. 
Phone:  613-925-3851 
Fax:  613-925-0303 
E-Mail: jwalsh@rslu.ca 
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